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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt. Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 8:03 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: April MGCA Board Meeting Zoom Registration

April Board Meeting,

Zoom Only

The April 2024 regular meeting of the MGCA Board of Managers will be held via Zoom 

6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 16. 

The sound and connection quality issues have not been resolved. While we continue to 

work on these issues with outside vendors, we have decided it would be best to hold 

the April board meeting as Zoom only. 

To register to participate in the Board Meeting via Zoom, click on the link below. 

Note: If you already registered for the Monthly Meeting Webinars in 2024, you will not 

need to re-register for the remainder of the year. 

Register for the monthly Board of Managers Meeting
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